Plainfield Township Board of Supervisors



6292 Sullivan Trail Nazareth, Penna. 18064

Phone 610-759-6944

Fax 610-759-1999

October 4, 2019

Dear Resident:

As part of Plainfield Township's Wastewater Planning and Act 537 Sewage Facilities Plan Update, Plainfield Township is conducting a survey of the existing sewer disposal methods and needs in Plainfield Township. On behalf of the Township, Ott Consulting Inc. will be conducting the surveys and gathering information from the attached survey form which we request you complete to the best of your ability prior to your appointment.

Door-to-door surveys are required and will start during the 3rd week of October (10/14/2019) by Ott Consulting, Inc. The surveys will consist of answering generic information about the sewer disposal system on your property and a physical inspection to verify the survey form. Gathered information will be used to evaluate the types of on-lot sewer disposal systems present and if any sewer disposal problems exist. The survey is important in determining future sewer disposal alternatives and solutions in the communities.

In order to better serve Plainfield Township, please help us by completing the following:

- Please schedule an appointment with Ott Consulting, Inc. to participate in this door-to-door survey at 484-553-4801 (voicemail or text), or dmantz@otteng.com (email) before October 31, 2019.
- Complete the attached survey to the best of your ability prior to your appointment or scan and email to dmantz@otteng.com. If there is information you are unsure of or need help answering, Ott Consulting, Inc. will be able to assist you.

In addition, properties inspected and served by wells are eligible for a free water test.

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please do not hesitate to contact Ott Consulting, Inc. at 484-553-4801.

Sincerely,

OTT CONSULTING INC.

Daniel Mantz, S.E.O.

Plainfield Township Sewage Enforcement Officer